
 
 

Application Amendment 
 

The instant application amends FCC File No: 0000027323 to modify the proposed ERP from 77.3kW to 

67.7kW.  The reduced ERP is reflected in the updated Construction Permit RFR Certification.  No other 

changes are proposed.  

 

Background 
 

On July 11, 2017 an informal email originating from the FCC indicated that all Canadian Boarder 

stations must propose facilities that do not exceed the allotted contour in any direction.   

 

Amendment 
 

FCC File No.: 0000027323 originally proposed an ERP which is compliant with the FCC 1% expansion 

criteria, but is not compliant with the informally announced Canadian Broader proximity coverage 

criteria.  The instant amendment reduces the ERP such that the proposed contour does not exceed the 

allotted contour in any direction, thus bringing the facility within compliance of the newly mandated 

coverage criteria.  

 PAGE 1 of 1 
 


	Application Amendment
	Background
	Amendment


